
CITY OF AUBURN 
AD VALOREM TAX RATE 

 
FOR THE PORTION OF THE CITY 
WITHIN BARROW COUNTY 

 
Auburn-The City of Auburn Property net tax levied for Barrow County portion increased for 2020 tax year by 
$70,459.  The City of Auburn anticipates that Property tax levies for the Barrow County portion of the City for the 
2020 tax year will be set at 4.931 mills.  The City of Auburn, per O.C.G.A. § 48-5-32, will hold a Public Hearing on 
October 1, 2020 at 5:00PM.  The meeting will be held at the Auburn Council Chambers located at 1361 Fourth 
Avenue, Auburn, Georgia.  The City will set the millage rate on October 1, 2020 at 5:00PM at the Auburn Council 
Chambers located at 1361 Fourth Avenue, Auburn, GA.  The five-year tax and levy history will be published no 
less than 14 days prior to the adoption. 
 
** Due to recommendations by the CDC during the Coronavirus crisis, this meeting may be conducted via 
teleconference. This is allowed by O.C.G.A. §50-14-1(g) as the public is provided simultaneous access to 
the teleconference meeting. The City of Auburn may utilize the Zoom meeting app to conduct this public 
hearing teleconference meeting, more information can be found on the City’s website www.cityofauburn-
ga.org . 
 


